
From: Stephen Saunders 
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2017 2:04 PM 
To: Bertron, Cara 
Cc: Carol Saunders 
Subject: FW:  
 
Re:  Garage/Studio Project at 4115 Speedway, Austin  78751 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Dear Ms. Bertron, 
 
My wife Carol Saunders and I own the home immediately to the east across the alley from the home at 
4115 Speedway.  We have received the attached illustration of the proposed project from the 
homeowner, Lisa J. Pettit.  I understand from Ms. Pettit that you are reviewing the application for the 
project.  I am writing to let you know that we enthusiastically support the proposed work on her garage. 
 
We very much like the design of the project, and we think it will enhance the streetscape.  And, we are 
very familiar with the work of the architect, Tom Hatch, and we know that his projects are always high 
quality. 
 
Aside from the visual aspects of the job, we are happy about it because it will allow  at least one (and 
possibly both) of the family’s cars to be parked off of the street.  We are always in favor of fewer cars on 
the streets of the neighborhood. 
 
We probably won’t be able to attend the hearing on the evening of Monday, June 26.  But, if we can 
offer any more input that will assist you in your work please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Steve Saunders 

 


